
 

 

The Kentucky Education
Association is the preeminent

voice for quality public
education. 

We unite, organize and
empower members to

advocate for themselves and
to ensure a quality public

education for every
Kentucky student.

Quick Links

Contact My Legislator 

Join Our List

February 21, 2017

Dear Member, 

Take Action Now!

This week, the Kentucky state House Education Committee is
poised to hear new legislation to create charter schools. Call
your legislator today at 1-800-372-7181 and ask them to
support our public schools and vote no on HB 520!

KEA believes Kentucky should support ALL Kentucky children
rather than diverting taxpayer money to an unproven strategy
that eliminates oversight and accountability. Moreover, this
legislation would have a devastating impact on public schools
by allowing the creation of charter schools across the state
including virtual charter schools.

Kentucky educators know that, to close achievement gaps, we
must have well-resourced public schools, and access to
educational opportunity should not depend on a lottery
number. KEA believes that all of our students deserve to be
met in the classroom with innovative opportunities and a high
standard for quality, accountability, and equity. - Charters
are not the answer.

Click HERE to find the members of the House Education
Committee.

For more details on the specifics of HB 520, click HERE.

Sincerely,

Stephanie Winkler
KEA President
401 Capital Ave
Frankfort, KY 40601
1-800-231-4532
www.kea.org

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001LgNOJxytke-fY7sLQy7AHkrQw8309rBZMZBCtpbhvAz0cQGaXLPsdaXV06d2Br8FlRdu9D5XkqRY1QbDso-0nSgMRstwMGQzmuY9qxjJMgtVzjConjVgX6NV8SBpncM0CiDNGIgpSgNWAKDPHWyxPRm2f_6LjCYRNAqyN3CL2fxjsJMryS0GTSQB985yHL0qbHk60LdAKV-EAryntr04ZSOhGHBfYDGmcSveRXD4kTBQZPUYy27T5V3ntPvU9o2ZEAQh6VGVg4SdPNnLiE4Ijg==&c=&ch=
https://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/email.jsp?m=1104230179002
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001LgNOJxytke-fY7sLQy7AHkrQw8309rBZMZBCtpbhvAz0cQGaXLPsdffKSNBdqSp-51IIIVwoV-dW0FmyN08WM3MQNPl5R_bDN3kzhI0-jzhKEOpE0Cso0UGDw5sTcaRYXSa_2zB_n7-SmD7feu0l_BbPbe3W2VyYjVSmO7M6x6_8bfJb0tT-zx47xEtQ2bMul8JQexYxrxM=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001LgNOJxytke-fY7sLQy7AHkrQw8309rBZMZBCtpbhvAz0cQGaXLPsdffKSNBdqSp-CrBwsxHyIUKzfJwgu5zeTJek-JnH1re6fZvZXU3j9D_WmEA0dhfAw2ZBc_-zaC7GC3IhIKaoKrXpbPKS1KJI_5gHJ2tVxZORArsZKY_zR1KRHH7eaIksDdvpX2_3GCLGBya2B3Oi87xkV6QNifFQhKXcwgWbdQxgSWvTH5nUT_o=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001LgNOJxytke-fY7sLQy7AHkrQw8309rBZMZBCtpbhvAz0cQGaXLPsdffKSNBdqSp-51IIIVwoV-dW0FmyN08WM3MQNPl5R_bDN3kzhI0-jzhKEOpE0Cso0UGDw5sTcaRYXSa_2zB_n7-SmD7feu0l_BbPbe3W2VyYjVSmO7M6x6_8bfJb0tT-zx47xEtQ2bMul8JQexYxrxM=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001LgNOJxytke-fY7sLQy7AHkrQw8309rBZMZBCtpbhvAz0cQGaXLPsdbrj56ZXVasBe5zfGbb3vyMrHEFpTqtktwbhgtV-H8CRVwR-A1dXZ4Ys1VUQ0pDr79tiphauJ52_UyyRxN_VIh0olo2CHBCxH-o2C9vBN_2ABsPOcmmLEC4=&c=&ch=

